
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 

23/8 - Social and Emotional Wellbeing 
Program information session 

25/8 - Yr. 6 to 7 high school transition to 
Inverell schools 

19/8-23/8 - NAIDOC Week Activities 

Week 6 Term 3 

22nd August 2022 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed 

including scanning QR Code. This 

process will continue until further 

notice. 

Updating contacts 

If your details have changed eg: phone 

number, address or emergency contacts. 

Please ring the office to update on  

67 233 437.  Thank you 

Merit Award Recipients 

Student of  the Week & 

PBL Bear Recipients 

PBL Award Recipients 



Principal’s Report 
It is really hard to believe we are already halfway through Term 3. 

Culture of Success 
At Tingha Public School, we pride ourselves on providing a quality education for our students. We are 
committed to positively influencing every student’s life. It has been pleasing to see more students regularly 
attending school and displaying our Positive Behaviour for Learning values (Proud, Strong, Safe and 
Respectful) to support educational progress whilst contributing to our ‘successful school learning culture.’ 
 
25’ers 
Last Friday was the end of our first Term 3 25’er attendance cycle. Congratulations to Nevaeh and Elizabeth 
who reached this milestone. It was pleasing to see many students come close to making this prestigious group 
of regular school attenders. I look forward to recognising more students achieving this milestone at the end of 
this term. At the end of the year students with an attendance rate of 85% or above for Term 3 and 4 will go into 
the draw for a bike. What an incentive for regularly coming to school!!! 
 
Zone Athletics 
Today eleven of our students competed at the Inverell Zone Athletics Carnival across a range of track and field 
events. We look forward to hearing of their results when they return to school tomorrow. 
 
Social and Emotional Wellbeing Program 
Tomorrow, a community information session will be held at 10.30am in the Aboriginal Resource Room to plan 
for the implementation of a Social and Emotional Wellbeing Program with Yrs. 4/5/6 for Term 4. Supporting 
this program will be Meegan McSpedden and her team from Armajun. We look forward to collaborating with 
the community to develop a contextually relevant program that meets the needs of our students. 
 
SASS Recognition Week 
Next week we will celebrate SASS Recognition Week. This week recognises the contribution our office, 
school learning support officers and general assistants make to the learning outcomes of students and the 
running of schools. We thank all our non-teaching staff for their continued commitment to the students at 
Tingha Public School. 
 
High school transition 
Our Year 6 students will participate in two high school transition sessions to the Inverell schools this term. The 
first will occur this Thursday. Students will visit both schools. On Thursday 8th September students will have a 
half a day session at their high school of choice. 
 
Clontarf visit 
On Friday it was wonderful to welcome Clontarf from Inverell High School back to our school. The boys and 
staff engaged in a range of sporting activities with the students for a fun filled afternoon. What made the 
afternoon extra special was the past Tingha Public School students that were a part of this group of students. It 
was lovely to catch up with these boys and listen to their successes at high school. 
 
As always, I am looking forward to another wonderful fortnight at Tingha Public School, with students 
growing stronger and smarter in their learning every day. 

Melinda Partridge 
Principal 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Our  25 ers  

The 25ers are students who have for the last 

5 weeks attended school everyday. It is 

wonderful to have some new faces joining 

the 25ers club. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spotlight on 

2/3 

The last few weeks in spelling, we have been learning 

about making digraphs and adding prefixes to words.  In 

mathematics, we have been developing our counting 

backwards and forwards skills and learning how to group, 

multiply, divide and estimate measurements.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have purchased some new 

items to use in the classroom. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Picasso  

inspired  

faces. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clontarf  Visit 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Canteen News 

We are up and running for another year. We are in need of some helpers in the canteen, if you 
would like to volunteer in the canteen please ring and speak with Mrs Partridge.  

A reminder all orders are to be in by no later than 9am for them to be ready by lunch time. There 
will be NO hot food or cold drinks available at recess due to the canteen closing at 12 noon.  

Lunch bags are sent home every Tuesday. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


